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\ PortlandGeneral.com
January 27, 2016

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Attn: Filing Center

201 High Street S.E.

P.O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

RE: UE 300 - PGE’s Sixth Supplemental Filing of Advice No. 15-09, Rule C
Customer Attachment to Facilities

Portland General Electric (PGE) submits this Supplemental Filing pursuant to Oregon
Revised Statutes 756.010(8) and 757.205. PGE originally submitted Advice No. 15-09
on April 3, 2015, with a requested effective date of May 20, 2015. Supplemental filings
were made on April 6, 2015, May 13, 2015, June 24, 2015, July 1, 2015, and October 9,
2015.

By Commission Order No. 15-227, PGE’s Advice No. 15-09 was suspended for further
investigation not to exceed six months from August 12, 2015. The six months expires
on February 12, 2016, less than two weeks prior to a status report that is due on or
before February 25, 2016. PGE now requests a three month suspension extension
from February 12, 2016 to May 12, 2016 to allow time to resolve outstanding issues.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this filing, please contact Terri
Bowman at (503) 464-8854.

Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email address
pge.opuc.filings @pgn.com

Sincerely,

Karla Wenzel
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs

cc: UE 300 Service List



